
 

 

FFWPU Europe and the Middle East: Zoom Gathering of European 777 Blessing 
Couples 
 
Michael Balcomb 
October 21, 2023 
 

 
 

We organised a Zoom meeting for European 777 Blessing Couples to celebrate the 53rd anniversary. Four 

couples were present at this gathering, and we were able to connect with one other couple immediately 

afterward. Everyone was happy to have this opportunity to share a little of our testimonies, as we did not 

all know each other. 

 

To the best of our knowledge, there are only 13 such couples in Europe and Middle East, however, some 

brothers and sisters are already in the spiritual world. At this meeting, we were the only ones who had 

inherited this blessing and were not present at the ceremony in 1970. 

 

It was proposed to have another Zoom meeting in about 6 months' time when we hope to have a few more 

participants. Please contact Alan and Brigitte Sillitoe at absillitoe@ gmail,com for more information. 

 

 

 


